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Message from Mrs Grainger 
 
As things have begun to return to a more 
recognised way of life, it is important to 
acknowledge that this has, and continues to be, a 
very challenging year for children and their families 
and the school.  
 
I want to say a huge well done to our children and 
families for the positivity, commitment and 'can do' 
attitude that you have all demonstrated throughout.  
 
I also want to place on record my heartfelt thanks 
to all of the staff at Chadsmead. The measures we 
have had to implement to keep everybody as safe 
as possible have put an incredible strain on all the 
staff. But we all keep on going, supporting each 
other and ever more so determined to ensure that 
your children have the best possible education.  
 
Whilst we remain optimistic about the country's 
recovery and moving beyond Covid, by maintaining 
this positivity and whole school togetherness, you 
have undeniably made the best of a difficult 
situation - sincerely, thank you. 
 

Scooters and Bikes  
 

It is fantastic that so many children choose to ride 
a bike or scooter to school. However, please can 
we ensure that scooters/bikes are not ridden on 
school grounds. Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Message from Early Years 
 
This is our last talk sheet for this year and what a 
year it has been! We have made so many 
memories in Nursery and Reception. We are so 
proud of all the children and what they have 
achieved this year. It has been so lovely to see 
them grow into confident and independent 
learners. They’re definitely ready for their next 
stage of learning.  
 
All the staff would like to wish the children the very 
best of luck as they embark on their journey 
through school. They have all been superstars  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank 
parents and carers for all their support this year. It 
certainly hasn’t been an easy year but with your 
support and encouragement we have had a very 
successful year. We hope you all have a relaxing 
and enjoyable summer holiday. Stay safe! 
 
From the Early Years Team   
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George for becoming more 
independent with his writing 

during choosing time.  
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